
TOWN OF SHARON 

 

 
 

PLANNING BOARD 
 

The Sharon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, March 15, 2018 at 

7:45 PM at the Sharon Community Center, 219 Massapoag Avenue, 2nd Floor Hearing 

Room, to review a proposed Annual Town Meeting Article to amend Section 2313 – Other 

permitted principal uses – by adding a new subsection (d), to allow commercial solar energy 

systems within residential districts on land owned by a municipal body, other than land under the 

control of the Sharon Conservation Commission; provided, however, such use is permitted only 

on a parcel consisting of two or more acres. 

 

The full text of the proposed Articles are available in the office of the Sharon Town Clerk at 90 

South Main Street, in the Engineering and GIS Division office of the Sharon Department of 

Public Works at 217R South Main Street during normal office hours, and at the Sharon Public 

Library during normal business hours.   

 

All interested parties should attend. 

 

Sharon Planning Board 

David Blaszkowsky, Chair 

 

 

 

 

For publication on: February 23 and March 2nd, 2018 in Sharon Advocate 

 

 


